
From: anne carew
To: LCSC
Subject: CFA bill to parliament
Date: Friday, 7 July 2017 4:45:25 PM

I am against this bill as I believe it will   limit the quick response of the CFA in any fire emergency.   This
appears to me to be a union grab for more power, not for the safety of people in isolated areas. I do not want my
name made public.

                     Anne Carew
                     
                     
                       

Sent from my iPad
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